
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 
 August 12, 2020 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to communicate several important reminders as we work together on our plans to 

return to school this September.  While we realize COVID-19 has impacted each of our families in different 

ways, we ask families to commit to their selection by this Friday, August 14 at which point our survey will 

close.  survey   

 

Throughout the summer, many of our families reached out with very specific questions as to what each 

option might look like for their child.  Both the Elementary and Middle/HS Parent Teacher Committees have 

facilitated Q and A sessions with building principals.  As we realize the answers to your questions will 

influence your final decisions, a comprehensive list of frequently asked questions and answers is included 

here: 

 

Elementary  Grades (K-5)  PTC FAQ’s  Elementary FAQ's 

Middle/HS  Grades (6-12)  PTC FAQ’s    Middle/HS FAQ’s 

 

***Tonight beginning at 6:00 the elementary schools are hosting live Q and A with building principals. 

 Waterman families  @6:00   

 State Street families  @6:45   

 https://zoom.us/join 

 Meeting ID:  816 4559 3526  Passcode: 208105 

  

***Tomorrow beginning at 5:00 we will hold our 3rd Back to School Task Force meeting comprised of students, 

parents, faculty, staff, and administrators.  While these meetings have been closed to the public in the past, we will 

have the opportunity to hear and answer questions from the greater community by using the following link: 

Community Forum 

Meeting ID:  759 8882 4823   Passcode:  5yWwZQ 

 

***Next week on Tuesday, 8/18 @ 6:00 the Middle/HS will be holding another live Q and A with building 

principals.  This meeting can be accessed using the following link: 

Middle/HS Family Meeting  

Meeting ID:  713 0407 3929   Passcode:        9u3XDi 

 
Please continue to visit our website to access important information.  We will continue posting relevant 

content and video segments to keep families informed throughout the year.  Thank you for your ongoing 

participation and we hope this additional information assists you in making the appropriate choice for your 

family this school year. 

 

Stronger together, 

             
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Christine DeMass 
Assistant Superintendent  
for Business Operations 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 
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